
Open Board Meeting - Hosting Committee Report – Mintari Preston – 9/10/2022

At the beginning of the year, I volunteered to arrange for hosts for all weekends during the season. I am happy to report that all remaining weekends for this season will be hosted. Thanks to all members this season who have volunteered to host and make weekends at Nawakwa so successful and enjoyable.

As you may have heard, I will not be volunteering as Hosting Committee Chair for next season. Thank you very much again for the opportunity to volunteer. 

With best wishes,

Mintari

